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Three LAHS Students Awarded National Merit Scholarships 

 
 
New Mexico’s 2018 National Merit Scholarship winners 
were recently announced, and three seniors from Los 
Alamos High School were among 15 high school 
students in the state to be chosen for the prestigious 
$2,500 scholarship.  
 
The winners and their probable career fields are as 
follows:  
 
 

Matilde Jacobson, microbiology/immunology at University of New Mexico 

Phillip I. Martin, earth science at Cornell University 

Benjamin W. Rees, medicine at University of North Carolina 

According to the National Merit Scholarship Corporation, the winners in each state are those judged to 
have the strongest combination of accomplishments, skills and potential for success in rigorous college 
studies. The 15 New Mexico winners are among 2,500 national selectees picked from a national pool of 
more than 15,000 finalists in the program. 
 
A committee of college admissions officers and high school counselors evaluated a substantial amount of 
information submitted by the students and their schools, including a written essay, a letter of 
recommendation, test scores, academic records, and contributions and leadership in school and 
community activities. 
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For more information, please contact:  
 
Superintendent Kurt Steinhaus 
Los Alamos Public Schools 
Office: 505-663-2230, Mobile: 505-470-3478 
k.steinhaus@laschools.net  
 

Los Alamos Public Schools 
P.O. Box 90 
2075 Trinity Drive 
Los Alamos, New Mexico  87544 
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